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From: Richard (Dick) Swee <dickswee@earthlink.net>
Date: March 4, 2011 11:29:16 AM EST
To: Nnac <nnac@yahoogroups.com>
Cc: "John W. Coderre" <jcoderre@town.northborough.ma.us>, Fran Bakstran 
<fbakstran@town.northborough.ma.us>, Dawn L Rand 
<drand@town.northborough.ma.us>
Subject: Northborough "cable" committee meeting minutes 3_2_11

1- Participants:

Committee 
- Bruce De Graaf
- Jim Murphy
- Dick Swee - Chair

- Kathy Dalgliesh - Director NCAT

2- Charter Contract Renewal Planning

The major focus of the meeting was to continue planning out the Charter 
contract renewal process. We used the license renewal guideline that we were 
given in the January 2011 meeting by Michael Mael form the Commonwealth 
of Massachusetts Cable Advisory Group. The next step is to review a timeline of 
actions necessary to renew.

Dick Swee
Chairman
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